
 
 

Notice to All Forklift Owners  
 

FORKLIFT RADIO FREQUENCY (RFID) TAGS 
 
 
Commencing from Monday 1st July 2024, SML will be implementing Automated Entry & Parking 
at Sydney Markets Flemington. To ensure a smoother and more efficient experience, please 
take note of the following important information: 
 

• Forklift Requirements: All forklifts must be fitted with an RFID tag to access the 
General Trading Area (GTA) and the Flower Market, and to access the Markets through 
Potts Street from the Service Station or Building Z. This tag will activate the boom 
gates, allowing access to the designated areas. 
 

• Boom Gate Locations: To control vehicle access, boom gates are being installed at 
the main entry points to the GTA. These include Main, Eastern, Q and K Gates, as well 
as the Flower Market entry between Buildings F & H. 
 

• Permission and Access: Access to the GTA will only be granted once appropriate 
permission is obtained. Forklifts that are not associated with a GTA tenancy will not be 
able to enter the GTA before the Markets are open for pedestrian Buyers: 

– On Mondays and Fridays, access is permitted after 3am. 

– From Tuesday to Thursday, access is permitted after 4am. 
 

• RFID Tag Requirement: Prime Park have organised Buddy’s Forklifts to fit the RFID 
tags. They will be glued to the rear of the forklift roof near the strobe light. 
 

• Forklifts that need to enter through the designated boom gates, including Potts Street, 
must have an RFID tag fitted. Please ensure that your forklift is equipped with these 
tags to avoid any access issues. 
 

• What do you need to do?: You will be contacted shortly to arrange fitting of the 
RFID tags. 

 
For further assistance or any queries, please contact Mr Jim Basetas, Acting Operations 
Manager, on 0407 325 230. We appreciate your continued support and cooperation as we 
work towards a more efficient and secure market environment. 
 
ADRIAN La CAVA 
Acting Special Projects Manager 
31 May 2024 
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